
ICI Global Response to UK Money Market Funds Letter 

In this letter, ICI Global provided feedback to the Financial Conduct Authority (FCA) on its consultation

paper on updating the regime for money market funds (MMFs). ICI’s members include mutual funds,

UCITS, and exchange-traded funds, and similar funds offered in jurisdictions around the world, and

these include MMFs based in the United Kingdom (UK), the European Union (EU), and the United

States (US). In its consultation, the FCA sets out proposals with an objective “to enhance the resilience

of MMFs domiciled in the UK….” ICI Global and its members are committed to working with

policymakers to strengthen the MMF industry for the benefit and protection of investors and the

performance of broader financial markets and the economy more generally.

Read more in the comment letter.

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete.

Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.

https://www.ici.org/system/files/2024-03/24-icig-cl-fca-mmf-uk-response.pdf

